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I strongly oppose this. How long do we have to keep paying for the sins of our 

ancestors past? Slavery was and is horrible and unhumanitarian. The  people that 

endured slavery are no longer here . We can educate on the horror of slavery but to 

pay restitution to families that never were the actual slaves is wrong  This only 

causes more division in our society. Please vote no  


